
         St. Linus Church,           

            Bath, Ontario 
                                          Telephone: 613-352-5832 

                     Pastor: Father Tim Shea 

          Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 

      Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview     

      Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

      Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009)  

                                                www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/     

                                      Sunday, November 11 

                             Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

The month of November is dedicated to Souls in Purgatory. 
 

Prayer Quilts: As small hand tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If 
someone you know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary 
Dupel at (613) 389-6104. There is no charge for these quilts. 
  

Offertory Envelopes: The Offertory envelopes for 2019 are available for pick up on the bench at the back 
of the Church.  

 

Missals: The Missals for 2019 will go on sale next  week November 18th. Same price $5.00 each. Please 
place change in the box. 

 

Daily Reflections for Advent and Christmas: On Sunday November 25th, we will have the Booklet with 
Daily Reflections for "Advent and Christmas” no charge.   
 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Fund Raiser: A new book called: “Holy Hockey” has just been published.  It 
is the story of “Canada’s Flying Fathers”, a hockey team of Roman Catholic Priests. Fr. Tim Shea was 
Captain of the team and played with them for 20 years. If you want to buy “Holy Hockey”, email: 
blessedsacrament@cogeco.net or call: 613-389-2009 to reserve your copy. $25.00. Your book will be 
available at Masses November 24 and 25. Proceeds go to “Blessed Sacrament Church”.  
 

Blessed Sacrament Snowflake Bazaar: (3 Briscoe St. Amherstview) Join us Saturday, Nov 17th from 
10am to 2 pm in our parish hall. Silent auction, bake table, Christmas Shoppe, ready-to-bake frozen pies 
and lunch in our tea room. No Admission to bazaar. For more information call: Donna at:  
613-389-2009. 
 

Mass for the Bereaved: Please join us on Wednesday, November 21st at 7 pm for a Mass in 
Remembrance. We remember those who have gone before us. One of the greatest gifts we receive from 
our faith in God is hope. NOTE: If you wish, please bring a small picture or prayer card of your deceased 
loved one to this Mass. Blessed Sacrament Church. 

 

Euchre and Bridge Night: Join us at 7:00 pm on the third Tuesday of the month for an evening of euchre 
and bridge in the Blessed Sacrament church hall. This event is open to all who are over age 16 - bring 
your friends, family and neighbours! Cover charge is $2/person. Light refreshments served. Prizes will be 
awarded and there is Share the Wealth every evening. The next euchre & bridge evening is Tuesday, 
November 20 at 7:00 pm. 
 

Adoration and Benediction of The Blessed Sacrament: Adoration and Benediction of the Blessed 
Sacrament is held at Blessed Sacrament every Friday following 9:30 am Mass. Everyone welcome. 
 

Coins for Life: Campaign Life Coalition wishes to thank the parishioners of Blessed Sacrament and St. 

Linus Parishes for your generous donations to our Coins for Life Collection. We appreciate your 
generosity to CLC as we continue in our attempts to save the lives of the unborn and the vulnerable. 
Sponsored by Campaign Life Coalition - 389-4472 or 382-1084. 
 

Volunteers: 
Lector   Nov 18  Donna Clifford    
   Nov 25  Jane Leduc Potter 
Eucharistic Minister Nov 18  Maureen Eaton, Steve Quinn, Esther Mitchell    
   Nov 25  Zena Murphy-Hinch, Helen Morris, Donna Clifford 
Ministers of Hospitality Nov 18  Ken Burns & Jane Leduc Potter 
   Nov 25  Roger & Dora Burke    
Church Preparation November Lorna & Hugh Sweeney  
Altar Servers  Nov 18  Maureen Eaton 
   Nov 25  Cassandra Cecchini 
    
       
This bulletin is printed weekly through the courtesy of Zena Hinch at Gordon F. Tompkins Funeral Homes. 
Township Chapel 435, Davis Drive, Kingston 613-546-5150 & Central Chapel 49, Colborne St, Kingston 

613-546-5454.To publish an item in the bulletin please email melanie@claritycontentservices.com 
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